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September 20, 2021 

VIA ELECTRONIC AND MAIL DELIVERY 
Dianne Martin, Chairwoman 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301 
 
 Re: Docket No. DW 18-101- Pennichuck East Utility, Inc.  
  Petition for Approval of Revised Special Contract for  
  Woodmont Commons in Londonderry 
  Signed Special Contract 2021-1 
 
Dear Chairwoman Martin: 
 
On April 21, 2021, the Commission approved the revised special contract between 
Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. and Pillsbury Realty Development, LLC for construction of a 
water storage tank.  The special contract has now been signed by the parties and a copy is 
attached for the Commission’s records. 
 
Pursuant to Puc 1606.03, the original of the special contract will be kept at the Company’s 
principle office and will be available for inspection similar to the manner in which the 
Company is required to keeps its tariffs of general applicability available and on file at its 
principle office.   
 
The termination date of this contract is not yet known.  Puc 1606.04(c)(6).  Once the 
construction project is completed, the Company will file an appropriate suspension page. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.   

      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
 

      
 
 
cc: Docket-Related Service List for DW 18-101 
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